
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Yarrow News        
 

Summer is here… 

Just a reminder of some of the 

fantastic resources we now have to 

support children in their learning: 

For spelling, we have Spelling Shed. 

This is a free to use website that 

children can access. It can also be 

purchased as an app for children to 

play on phones or tablets. For maths, 

we have TT Rockstars and finally, 

for reading, we have Read Theory. 

The more children can access these 

resources, the more their 

confidence, resilience and skills will 

improve! 

Welcome back everyone! I hope you had a 

lovely Easter. I can’t believe that we’re into 

the summer term already, not only that, your 

last term at St. Joseph’s!  
 

Over the next few weeks, we will be making 

our final preparations for the upcoming 

SATs, which begin on the 13th May. We will 

be sharpening up our maths, reading and 

grammar skills so that we’re ready to strut 

our stuff! We will also be completing lots of 

interesting art and DT projects, beginning 

with creating our own optical illusions. In our 

topic work, we will be finishing off our 

Greece topic by looking at Greek foods and 

the origins of democracy!  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

26th April – PTA Quiz Night 

6th May – May Day holiday 

13th – 17th – SATS WEEK 

19th May – Food & Drink 

Festival 

23rd May – Half term holidays 

3rd June – School reopens 

 
 
 

Check out all of the latest goings on 

in Yarrow class by following us on 

Twitter!  

@Yarrow_class 

 

Well done to everyone in Year 6 for 

delivering a very reverent, moving 

reenactment of the Easter story at 

the end of last term!  


